
 

  

 
                                                                                                                                     

 

 

 

      MULTICULTURAL   DEVELOPMENT   TEAM 
  

Working with Ukrainian children and their 

families in schools  
Tuesday, 28th June 2022 (3.30pm – 4.30pm) 

Drop-in Session for individual queries 4.30pm – 5pm 
 
  

Target Audience  
All staff in schools with Ukrainian children 
 

Course Content  
The session will provide information on:  

 The background of refugees here in the UK 

 Patterns of migration and living/ working in the UK 

 Key issues pupil may experience and strategies to support  

 The Ukrainian education system and parental expectations of education; 

religion, culture and important festivals.   

 Drop-in session to book Teams meeting or discuss concerns/ask questions etc. 

 

Key Outcomes  
Delegates will gain a deeper understanding of the Ukrainian community that will 

enable them: 

 To work more effectively with Ukrainian-heritage pupils  

 An awareness of barriers to learning and emotional factors 

 To build positive relationships with parents of Ukrainian-heritage pupils 

 To promote understanding and celebration of Ukrainian culture in school. 
 

This session will be repeated on Wednesday, 28th September (3.30pm – 4.30pm) and Thursday, 1st 

December (3.30pm – 4.30pm) with a drop-in session (4.30pm – 5pm) after both sessions to book 

individual Teams meeting with a member of MDT staff if you have any specific questions relating to 

individual children. 

 

The training courses will be held online via Microsoft Teams. 
 

To book a place on this course, please email School 
Improvement   

✉ Email: cpdschoolimprovement@telford.gov.uk 

☎ Tel: 01952 380861 
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